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TRAl?E NOTICE

Sub: Utilization of Berth No. 15- Grant of rebate on shifting charges for

cargo vessels (other than UPCL vessels) - Reg.
*k*k

In the absence of other deep drafted berths and for optimum
utilization of the Berth No 15, as a trade facilitation measure deep
drafted Edible Oil vessels are being handled at Berth No.15. These
vessels may require shifting to other berths/anchorage and subsequent
re-berthing to accommodate the vessels of M/s Adani UPCL at Berth No.
15 which incurs additional expenditure to the steamer agent/importer.

Hence, to promote utilization of the Berth No. 15 and incentivize
calling of deep drafted vessels handling edible oil at the Port, the Board of
New Mangalore Port Authority has approved to grant 50% rebate on
Pilotage/shifting charges for shifting of cargo vessels (other than the
vessels of M/s Adani UPCL) from Berth No. 15 to anchorage or any other

berth and re-berth/shift to Berth No.15.
TrQ/Mﬁnager

New Mangalore Port Authority

To,
All Port Users

Copy to:
- Dy.Conservator / FA&CAO, NMPA for information
- Sr.DTM/DTMs/ Sr. AO(Rev) for information and necessary action
- Sr.DD (EDP) to upload the Trade Notice in NMPA Website
- PS to Chairman/ PS to Dy.Chairman for kind information.



